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OHCA 2015-01 
 
March 18, 2015 
 
RE:  Glucose Supply 
 
Dear SoonerCare Member, 
 
This letter is to let you know about changes to your diabetic supply services. If you are currently getting 
your diabetic supplies from a contracted pharmacy, there will be no change for you.  
 
If you are getting your diabetic supplies from a mail-order company or Durable Medical Equipment 
(DME) supplier, you will need to transition to getting your supplies from your pharmacy by June 1, 
2015. After June 1, only contracted pharmacies will be able to give you these supplies. 
 
Starting April 1, 2015, you may contact your local pharmacy and ask them to get the needed 
prescription from your doctor. Mail-order companies or DME suppliers will not be allowed to bill for 
diabetic supplies after June 1, 2015. 
 
SoonerCare will pay for One Touch, Precision and FreeStyle strips and meters. Your doctor and 
pharmacy will help you get a new meter and strips. Lancets, syringes and other supplies will be 
available from the pharmacy as well. There is no copay for these supplies for SoonerCare members 
and they will not count against your monthly prescription limit.  
 
Please contact the SoonerCare Helpline at 800-987-7767 or 711 (TDD) if you have any questions or for 
more information.  
 
Also, to help us communicate better to you in the future, please visit www.mysoonercare.org and click 
“Manage My Account” to update your email address and cell phone number. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

  
 
Garth L. Splinter, MD 
State Medicaid Director 
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